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PAYMENT REC’D: DATE:                                  INITIALS: 

 

 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
On Friday 17th February we are taking the children to the Wirral Transport Museum in 
Birkenhead.  This is part of our history curriculum. 
 
School will subsidise the trip however, we are asking for voluntary contributions of £3.00 
towards the cost of admission and transport.  Permission slips and contributions need to be 
returned to the office by Wednesday 15th February.  
 
On the day, we will be leaving school at 9:30 and returning at 11.45 so no special lunch 
arrangements will be needed. 
 
We would be grateful if you could complete the permission slip below. 
 
Regards 
 
Mr Mervyn & Miss Warren 
 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 
Wirral Transport Museum : Friday 17th February 2017 
 
Child’s Name: …………………………………………………….. Class:  1/2 
 
I give permission for my child to participate in the visit to the Wirral Transport Museum 

 

 My child has no known medical conditions (please tick as appropriate)  

OR 

My child has the following medical conditions: ……………….……………………..……….. 
 
 
Signed: ……………………………………………….. Parent/Carer       Date: …………………………… 
 
PRINT NAME: ……………………………………………………………..…...         
 
Emergency Contact No. (for this trip): ………………………….…..………….. 
 
Declaration: 
I understand that the teacher in charge of the group will be acting in ‘loco parentis’ and in the event of an accident I agree 
to my child receiving emergency treatment which may include the use of anaesthetics and blood transfusions, as 
considered necessary by the medical authorities present. 
 
I understand that the Metropolitan Borough of Wirral is insured in respect of its legal liabilities only, and that there is no 
personal accident or other cover. 
 

 


